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20/02/2025  00:21:192025/0402/T OBJ Redington Frognal 

Neighbourhood 

Forum

Having now checked the history of intent to fell notifications over the past years, it is very concerning that three 

mature forest trees have been lost: two poplars and a sycamore (2013/2095/T, 2021/2580/T and 

2021/3282/T).

The Neighbourhood Forum would like to suggest that the current works should include the replacement of two 

of the previously felled poplars.  They would be ideal for helping to address surface water runoff in such a wet 

area, in addition to providing valuable wildlife habitat.

In the light of this history, its would be appreciated if the previous comment could be amended to an objection .
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